FFA/Agriculture Family Night Supper
November 13, 2017
The second FFA/Agriculture family night supper will be Monday, November 13, 2017 at 6:30 pm.  I consider my students “family” and this gives us an opportunity to have a meal together.  The student can get to know each other across the grade levels.  It gives me and the parents an opportunity to get to know each other better and discuss plans for the rest of the year.  Please bring a dish or two to share with the group.  I will supply the plates and plastic ware.  The supper will be held in the PCMS Cafeteria.  I hope to see you there.
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